
From: Ashley Harris
To: Neonta Anderson; Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Recording of NOC
Date: Friday, August 29, 2025 4:06:21 PM

External Sender - From: (Ashley Harris

<ashleyharrisnp@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Please see attached recording of noc. Can you please schedule our inspection Wednesday 
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